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NOTICE

We are pleased to inform all the enrolled students that the Directorate of Distance
Education, University of Kashmir has established an Examination Helpline for the
convenience of registered students. This helpline has been set up to provide the
required assistance to students who may have grievances or queries related to the
examinations or submission of the examination forms.

Students can use this platform to submit their grievances, and queries online besides
seek any assistance related to their examinations. The Examination Cell is expected

to respond all queries swiftly and in a very efficient manner.

The Directorate is hopeful that this initiative shall prove to be beneficial for the
enrolled students of this Directorate besides, provide them with the necessary

support in successfully navigating their academic journey.

The email-id is of the examination cell is examshelpline@ddeku.edu.in
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